QUEEN ELIZABETH'S GRAMMAR SCHOOL, HORNCASTLE
A SELECTIVE ACADEMY

All parents, prospective students (Year 7 and 6th Form)
and friends of the school are invited to an:

OPEN EVENING

Wednesday 6th October 2021 6.30pm-8.30pm

AN OPPORTUNITY TO VISIT YOUR LOCAL GRAMMAR SCHOOL « ALLWELCOME

N Meet pupils and staff
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